HOW DEFERRED STUDENT CAN REGISTER
A student that duly deferred his admission and wishes to continue in a new academic session or semester must have to pay his school fees for the deferred session and for the current session. To upload request to continue, the following should be done:
1. Use your university e-mail address to send mail through your head of department to the admission office for readmission. 
2. The admission officer minutes to the Registrar using the dedicated email address.

3. The Registrar approves and sends to the director ICT for implementation.

4. The ICT director forwards the request to the appropriate unit for implementation.

